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Dear Parents,  

 

Pupil Consultations: 

Thank you to all the parents that have already booked their slot with their 

teachers for the consultations next week. There has been a strong sign up so 

please make sure you book your appointment; if we can help in anyway do 

ring Mr Nutt in the school office.  

As I previously noted, I am in the process of reviewing the school progress 

towards its strategic improvement plan ready to help inform audits and 

reviews in the summer term. This work will allow us to priorities budgets, 

resourcing and shape the future direction for the new academic year 2017-8.  

This is when I need your help! 

I will be asking for your support in the form of sharing your valuable opinions 

and views of the school. Please can I ask that you use the link below to 

complete the survey monkey- it would be really helpful if I could have a high 

response rate, so I would appreciate your time in completing the survey.   

We are using the OFSTED parent view questions but have additional space 

for any comments which will help us on our drive for excellence. Please do 

remember if you ever want to discuss concerns or ideas for school 

improvement do please come in and see me.  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ParentView17 

FYI: Pupils Enrichment Experience Next Week: 

Whilst the teachers are meeting pupils and parents, the rest of the school 

will have 2 themed learning days that have a literacy development focus. We 

have a professional production of the Wizard of Oz followed by workshop 

around the play’s themes, all focused on developing literacy and embedding 

skills.  

Have a fantastic weekend! 

Mrs H Paget-Wall Collins 

Head Teacher 
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Contact Us 

 
01295 709583 
 

 
01295 269979 
 

  
@HanwellFields  
 

 
admin@hanwellfields.org 
 

www.hanwellfieldscommunityschool.org 

 

  
Bridges Childcare 01295 269931 
Ladybirds – 01295 709583 
 

 

HanwellSports@hanwellfields.org 

www.ourschoolsapp.com 

 

Attendance:   

Whole School – 95% Best Year Group – Year 1 

– 98% 

Best Class: Upper School – 6CT – 98% Lower 

School – 3AH - 99% 

EYFS –NURA - 99% 

Nbr 100% - 333  Nbr Lates – 30 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ParentView17
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Chitter Chatters will be starting after the Easter break in Term 5. Please come and put your 

name down if you wish to attend. 

Future events...   
 
School Disco -  5th April - £2 per ticket Tickets are now on sale via the school office. 

Butterflies Y1, Y2 - 5.30pm - 6.30pm  Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 - 7pm-8pm 

Please collect children from the canopy after the disco and write your child's name on the back 

of their ticket please.  

School Summer Fete - Saturday 8th July 2pm - 4pm. 

If you would like a stall at the event please email Rebecca Lister (address below) 

Or if you are able to offer a raffle prize or gift please email Rebecca Lister  

Thank you for your continued support  

Rebecca Lister 
 
Aspirations Lead/ Higher Level Teaching Assistant 
Hanwell Fields Community School 
Rebecca.Lister@hanwellfields.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Second Hand School Uniform  
Uniform will be sold on Monday, Wednesday and Friday Mornings in the key stage 1 
canopy at 8:30am - 8:45am.  Uniform prices range from 50p - £2.00 
Second hand uniform donations 
We really appreciate second hand uniform donations. Please donate uniform to the office. All 
donations should be in good condition, clean with the name label blacked out. Thank you 
 

Dates for diary…………….. 

27th March Year 4 – trip to Natural History Museum 

30-31st March Parent Consultation – look out for text to let you know when open on line 

6th April  Year 4 Residential Meeting for Parents 

7th April  End of Term 4 – Check with Bridges and Ladybirds for holiday care if required (Please 

remember that Bridges is closed w/b 17th April 2017 

24th April Start of Term 5 

27th April Music for Schools – Parent Workshop 6.30pm 

8th-10th May Year 4 Residential – Frontier Centre, Northants 

mailto:Rebecca.Lister@hanwellfields.org


 

NEWSLETTER 

         24th March 2017 

 

Our Values:     Ambition     Determination          Respect      Enthusiasm             Creativity              Confidence  

 

Hanwell Lunch Menu 

 

 

 


